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To:HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>

Hello DNREC,
I am opposed to the Beach Preservation act which will install cables and transition vaults at 3R's
parking lot in Delaware Seashore State Park.  This would then support the offshore wind project off
the coast of Delaware.  I do not support any part of this project.  Running cables through the Indian
River Bay would be a disgrace to the nature we need to preserve.  It is a horrible idea to support
anything that could harm our valuable tourism industry that thrives off the beauty of the area which
does not include wind turbines off the coast.

Sincerely,
Rob Kutay
Millsboro, DE
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